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From: Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 July 2022 11:29

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2022/0553 FS-Case-437749386

name: [N
address

Lancashire
Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2022/0553
Address of Development: Higher College Farm Lower Road Longridge PR3 2YY

Comments: | oppose to this development as it will not only be an eye sore and a protentional_
I the properties within Tootle Green. This development will have a negative impact on the natural
habitat all many wild life species. The road is already an extremely busy road this development will only make it
worse. The noise pollution and air pollution who be worse than it is currently. The security in the area would be at
risk as this development would be a place of business.



